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ALL INDIA BSNL OFFICERS' ASSOCIATION

CHENNAI TELEPHONES

CIRCLE PRESIDENT             FIN.SECRETARY                CIRCLE SECRETARY
B.GANESAN                           V.GURUMURTHY                    P.UDAYASURIYAN
AIBSNLOA/ChTD / 2014-15 / CGM/ N-4                                        Date: 26-05-2014
To


The Chief General Manager 


BSNL, Chennai Telephones,


78. P.H.Road, Chennai-600 010.

Sub: Permanent Retention of Executives in Chennai (DE-Adhoc) -Reg.
Ref:  BSNL CO letter no. 412-12/2013-Pers-I dated 19.7.2013
Respected Sir,
We are gratefully acknowledging the fact that the views of AIBSNLOA has been duly appreciated by all the head of Circle starting from Sri.Brahma Duttan, Sri.M.P.Veluchamy, Sri.A.Subramanian and yourself. It is really heartening to observe that all the Heads of Circles have kept us at par with the recognised Associations while eliciting our views on important Decisions. The responsibility on our part has increased manifold after getting the necessary recognition from BSNL CO in December 2012.

We have strong belief in Worker’s Participation in Management and of the view that the Management is to be updated with latest inputs from the Associations towards improvement of our Company(BSNL) and we have not missed any opportunity in bringing to your kind attention any issue that is of prime importance for the growth of BSNL, Chennai Telephones.
We are of the considered opinion that it is this rapport between us and the local Management which facilitated in the retention of around thirty five dedicated Executives up to 31-03-14 in Chennai during the DPC-JULY 2013 which has seen an un-precedented disturbances to our Senior Comrades. While we acknowledge with gratitude the efforts of our Administration Team under your guidance, we request you Sir, to kindly maintain the same pressure with our BSNL Corporate Office and ensure that these dedicated Executives are retained permanently in Chennai. 

In this regard while the routine process of forwarding individual representation has been carried out, it is the influence of the head of Circle that plays vital role in the Decision Making Process at the Corporate Office Level. While the BSNL CO has so far processed only certain medical cases among these Thirty five Executives for extension beyond 31-03-2014, it is our fervent hope that our CGM will not let down the remaining Executives since it is the effort of all the Executives put together under the leadership of our CGM that brought a turnaround for Chennai Telephones in the Financial year 2013-14 and our BSNL-ChTD has become positive.
Lastly we humbly request our CGM to take up with the BSNL CO on the need to retain these Executives at least up to 31-12-2014, mainly due to the fact that the next DPC for SDE to DE is already under process and the list is likely to be released in August 2014.
With warm regards,
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   P.UDAYASURIYAN
(CIRCLE SECRETARY)
Copy to:

            1.The Sr.General Manager ( HR & ADMN)  BSNL Chennai Telephones.
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